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Notice of Increased Chapter 11 Quarterly Fees effective for cases filed on or after October 
1, 2018 

The Executive Committee of the Judicial Conference of the United States has approved an 
increase in the Chapter 11 quarterly fees to be consistent with fees charged in districts under the 
US Trustee Program under 28 U.S.C. § 1930(a)(6). 

Pursuant to this change, the quarterly fee payable for a calendar quarter in which the debtor's 
disbursements in a case equal or exceed $1 million shall be the lesser of one percent of such 
disbursements or $250,000. The committee agreed that the amended quarterly fee calculation 
should apply in BA districts for any chapter 11 case filed on or after October 1, 2018 and not for 
pending cases. 
 
Questions regarding this change should be addressed to the Office of the Bankruptcy 
Administrator. 
 


